

Michael Koszalka

Director West Allis Public Library mkoszalka@westalliswi.gov 414.302.8534

August 25, 2023



Dear Owen

The West Allis Public Library board met on August 23rd and discussed your library privilege status. The board was impressed with your letters of apology that detailed your acknowledgement of incidents that led to you being banned from the library, the sincere nature of your apologies to victims, and your commitment to adhering to the principles of the West Allis library Code of Conduct in the future.

As a result, the West Allis Public Library board voted unanimously to reinstate your library privileges, and effective immediately, you may utilize the library again.

I am attaching a copy of the West Allis Public Library Code of Conduct and want to make it clear that if you violate any of the rules specified within the policy, you risk a permanent ban from the library.

Sincerely,

Michael Koszalka

Library Director

cc: West Allis Public Library Board of Trustees Adrienne Calcagnino